The Development Planning Unit
West Lothian Council

Mrs Jackie Boyd

Dear Sir,
RE: Linlithgow HLL-12 Preston Farm Field.

I obejct to the inclusion of housing site E01 — 0168 (Preston Farm, Linlithgow),
in the main issues report for these reasons:

1.1live at . If these plans go ahead on a normal school day, using
Preston Road (The only way outﬁ.) 1s an accident waiting to happen.
There 1s only one way out of the estate and assuming another fifty homes with even

one car per home can only exacerbate the situation. Winter will only make a very bad
situation worse.

2. The local primary school is oversubscribed. As previously commented on in
objection 1, the roads around the schools on Preston Road are a traffic nightmare.

3. When Donaldson School was being built, my house and several others in the area
had problems with flooding and drainage by run off water. Further development
would increase the risk of more flooding.

4. T understood that this was a greenbelt area or AGLV.

This field attracts a great deal of wildlife to the area which would be lost if this
housing site went ahead.

Yours faithfully,

Jackie Boyd






